
 

 

Dear Chair Grad: 

 

The recent changes made to the House Judiciary’s proposed amendment to S.119, address 

all of the concerns I raised in my September 3, 2020 testimony, with the exception of the 

definition of prohibited restraint. 

 

I appreciate your committee’s work on this bill.  It is much improved over the Senate 

version. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Wilda L. White, JD, MBA 

Wilda L. White Consulting 

147 College Street North 

Poultney, VT 05764-1084 

 


